
Marin Knitters’ Guild  
Meeting Notes July 2023 

 
 
1. CALL TO ORDER 

Lisa called the meeting to order at 10:06 AM. 
 
2. NEW MEMBERS 

Carol Williams is a new member. Welcome Carol! 
 
3. ANNOUNCMENTS 

Marin County Fair: Craft section was in 2 small rooms. 18 items were 
entered by Guild members or former members. Gail Korenaga entered 5 
items. Ruth Suzuki entered 2 hats. Kathy Teller entered 9, Elaine 2 and Anita 
1 item. Congratulations ladies for your achievements.  
Elaine took photos and they are now posted on Facebook. 
Nazee attended h+h show in Chicago and brought “Stitch Dictionary” by 
Tabetha Hedrich. 
Stitches and XRX are out of business. 

 
4. OLD BUSINESS 

We are back at the Corte Madera meeting room. We celebrated with potluck. 
Elaine will bring the banner to September meeting to discuss ways for 
hanging it. 

 
5. NEW BUSINESS 

Next month we should elect new officers for the guild. Please be ready to 
volunteer. 

 
6. TREASURERS REPORT 

We have $2376.22 in our bank account.  
State taxes are filed. For Federal taxes Elaine will look into finding help. 

 
7. PROGRAMS 

We had potluck and show & tell. Photos available on Facebook. 
 

8. Next month Program: 
In August, Nazee will show us “Hemming and Picot Edge”. If you like to 
participate, bring 2 swatches 4X2” each in light color. Do not bind off. Bring 
knitting needles matching the yarn and swatch. 


